

Public Audit Committee Convener: Paul Martin MSP

Caroline Gardner
Auditor General for Scotland
Audit Scotland
110 George Street
Edinburgh
EH2 4LH

By e-mail:

cgardner@audit-scotland.gov.uk

Public Audit Committee
Room T 3.60
The Scottish Parliament
EDINBURGH
EH99 1SP

Direct Tel: (0131) 348 5236 (RNID Typetalk calls welcome) Fax: (0131) 348 5252

Email:

pa.committee@scottish.parliament.uk

19 November 2015

Dear Ms Gardner

AUDITOR GENERAL FOR SCOTLAND (AGS) SECTION 22 REPORT: "THE 2013/14 AUDIT OF COATBRIDGE COLLEGE: GOVERNANCE OF SEVERANCE ARRANGEMENTS"

Thank you for giving evidence to the Public Audit Committee on the above report on 18 November 2015. The Official Report of the meeting will be available by 6pm on 19 November 2015 on the Committee's webpage: www.scottish.parliament.uk/publicaudit

At that meeting you agreed to provide the Committee with copies of the letters issued to John Doyle and members of the senior management team following the Remuneration Committee meeting on 28 January regarding severance arrangements as well as any letters sent out subsequently.

Our normal practice is to publish relevant evidence that is sent to us on our website and we may also include it in the hard copy of any committee report. Therefore, if you wish your evidence to be treated as confidential, or for your evidence to be published anonymously, please contact the Clerk to the Committee, before you submit your evidence. Further information on the publication of written submissions is contained in the policy on the treatment of written evidence by committees which is available at: http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/help/31037.aspx Please take time to read this policy.

I would be grateful for a response to this letter as soon as possible to assist the Committee in its ongoing consideration of this report. Should you have any queries, please contact the clerk to the committee on 0131 348 5390 or paccommittee@scottish.parliament.uk.

Yours sincerely

Paul Martin MSP Convener